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Changes to the supply of 
some prescription and 

over-the-counter medicines

From 20 March 2020, the Australian Government 
has placed limits on the dispensing and supply 

of some essential medicines.

•	 ONE MONTH’S SUPPLY of prescription 
medicines

•	 ONE PACK of certain over-the-counter 
medicines

Pharmacists are required to label all asthma 
reliever inhalers (e.g. Ventolin™, Asmol™)

Thank you for your understanding. 
This will ensure fair and equitable access to 

medicines for all our customers.  


